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WELCOME BACK

It's been so good to have all the children

back in their classes. Every time I have

walked past they have been so

enthusiastic about their learning. It has

been fantastic to watch. 

INSET DATES
4th January 2021

12th February 2021
26th July 2021
27th July 2021



WEEKLY NEWS

CAR PARK

We have finally outgrown our staff car park and

therefore we have built an extra one to give us the

space we need. From Monday we will be opening the

bungalow gate for staff. Please do not use this

entrance as you will not be able to walk through. 

DOJO SHOP

We have a new Dojo Shop! The children will gain

points (dojos) that they can then spend in the shop.

The shop is full of little prizes that the kids will love!

We can't wait to see their faces when they see what's

on offer!

BIKEABILITY

On Friday 2nd October Y2 will be doing Bikeability.

They will be working in small groups of 6, on balance

bikes, to develop their confidence in riding. All bikes

will be provided. Please see your letter. 

ASSEMBLIES 

We can't have big assemblies in the hall altogether at

the moment but we are still celebrating your lovely

children. We have started to have virtual assemblies

so we can all get together in a different way.

Certificates will be given in class. 


